
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                          _____________________________________ 

 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 
Donna Bryant, Children’s Director 

Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults 

 
WHAT OUR WEAKNESSES TEACH US 

Mark 9:14-29 
 
 
 We Will Always Need Jesus (9:14-19) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 We Will Always Need More Faith (9:19-27) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 We Will Always Need Prayer (9:28-29) 
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Oct. 7, 2018 

     
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
                 
       
                   
Worship                      “Living Hope” 
           “All Hail The Power of Jesus Name” 
              “Victory In Jesus” 
 
 
Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood  
   Choir Special              
         “Made Me Glad with Praise The Name of Jesus” 
             
 
 
Message                       Michael Ingram 
                  What Our Weaknesses Teach Us  
                                 Mark 9:14-29       
         
 
 
Invitation                     “Holy Spirit” 
 
 
Decisions     Michael Ingram
     
 
Announcements 
 
 
Closing Prayer    Jimmy Donaldson
         
   



Birthdays 

Sunday, Oct. 7th 

   Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

    Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 
  What Would Jesus Eat? 4:30 p.m. in F.H. 

 Evening Service @ 5:30 p.m. 
Monday, Oct. 8th 

 NO GO & GROW (School Out) 

Tuesday, Oct. 9th 

 Sr. Adult Choir, PHCC @ 1:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, Oct. 3rd 

            Awana Meal @ 5:30 p.m. 

 Awana Clubs @ 6:00-7:30 p.m. 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir 

Saturday, Oct. 13th 

 Youth Box Food @ PBC 10:00 a.m. 

Sunday, Oct. 14th 

 No PM Service @ FBC. Will be going 

 to Golden Springs for Calhoun Baptist 

   Service @ 6:15 p.m. 

Oct. 7th-Oct. 14th 

 

 Babies:              Brenda Smith & Diana Wilson 
 Toddlers 1: Susan Wiggins & Tashia Blackerby 
 2’s & 3’s: Cassie & Rylie Anne Holbrooks 
 4 yr. old:   Megan Morrow, Carrie Smith 

 5 yr. old:          Jessica Bass, Kaye Hansmann 

 Security:         Jimmy Donaldson, Gene Williams 

 Children’s Church: Ken & Julia Grissom 

 Babies:        Suzie Donaldson, Jamie & Andrew Mad-

dox 

 Toddlers 1: Madison Blackerby, Jennifer Parris 

 2’s & 3’s:       Jane & Ken Minton 

 4 yr. old: Caitlin Young & Ally Harper 

5 yr. old:         Gail Pointer, Diane Marshall 

 Security:            Doug Rosser , Ted Acker  

Oct. 8th 
Tim Baird 

Wesley Holbrooks 
Lexi Reynolds 

Oct. 9th 
Janice Hunt 
Oct. 10th 

Sharon Barnes 
Lori Hunt 
Oct. 11th 
Bill Hart 
Oct. 12th 

Shane Kirk 
Oct. 13th 

Janice Hightower 
Oct. 14th 
Seth Posey 

SUNDAY,  Oct. 7th 

SUNDAY, Oct. 14th 

 Ten for A Turkey!!  
Don’t forget  to send in 
your $10.00 for a  
Turkey to be given out 
at food distribution in 
Nov.  at Piedmont 
Benevolence Center. 

If you plan on going to Piedmont 
Benevolence Center on Sat. Oct. 13th, 
to box food,  please meet at the 
Church by 9:45 am and we will go 
over together. It should only take a 
little over an hour. Let Darby know.

diet. Class will begin Sunday, Oct. 
7th @ 4:30 p.m. in the Fellowship 
Hall. Sign up starting next Sunday. 

YOUTH ROOM 
3RD FLOOR 

If you would like to 
contribute toward  the 

needs of the Youth 
room on the 3rd floor, 

please contact Dr.  
Adam Clemons  @  

256-453-8665 or Darby 
@ 256-405-8004 

Awana Van Drivers are 
needed to pick up and 
take home people after 

Awanas. If you can 
help in this ministry 

call the Church Office. 
256-447-9496 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 
t forget  to send in 

Turkey to be given out 
at food distribution in 

YOUTH!!! 
If you plan on going to Piedmont  
Benevolence Center on Sat. Oct. 13th, 
to box food,  please meet at the 
Church by 9:45 am and we will go 
over together. It should only take a 
little over an hour. Let Darby know. 

My Piedmont Church Family: 
Wednesday, (Sept. 26) was my 
new birthday, five years ago 
when I had my stem cell  
Transplant for lymphoma. 
Thanks be to God and my many 
prayer warriors. You have all 
been right there for me since 
my illness began. Thankfully 
the cancer is gone. The side  
effects from the treatment still 
linger and there are days I have 
little energy. However, you will 
never know the smile that 
spreads across my face when I 
think of you or when I receive a 
card. Your Church has such a 
sweet spirit and closeness. 
Please continue to let me know 
when members are sick so I can 
pray for them as you always 
pray for me.  
 Much Love,  
     Marsha Sanders 

WHAT WOULD JESUS EAT? 
A Biblical look at nutrition and  

diet. Class will begin Sunday, Oct. 
7th @ 4:30 p.m. in the Fellowship 
Hall. Sign up starting next Sunday.  

contribute toward  the 

room on the 3rd floor, 
 
 

8665 or Darby 

OUR WEEKLY PRESCHOOL 
is asking for volunteers who 

would be willing to lead a  
devotion for the children’s 

Chapel Service  on Wednesdays 
between 8:30-9:00 a.m. If you 

are led to do this, please contact  
the Church Office or Kim Ivey 

@ 256-239-8057. 

Our Staff Appreciation Committee has 
designated October 28th as: 
 
  STAFF APPRECIATION SUNDAY. 
   Staff Members are: 
Michael, Kathy, Sandy, Mike, Darby, 
Darren & Rhonda.  
 
If you have cards or anything special 
you would like to go in their bags, drop 
them off at the Church Office by Oct. 
22nd. The Committee will be in the 
Welcome Center on Oct. 28th for those 
who were not able to get their cards by 
the church office. Thank You! 

Awana Van Drivers are 
needed to pick up and 
take home people after 

call the Church Office. 

MEN’S WORK DAY 
Sat., Oct. 20th 

7:00 a.m 
Biscuits & Devotions 
Bring whatever tools 
you think you may 

need. This is open to 
all men and young 

  men with an adult. 
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